
Help Us Keep The Naramata Bench Green !

The City of Penticton is considering changing the current Country Residential zoning to higher 
density residential.  This would literally pave the way for the developer, Canadian Horizons, to 
build a 350+ subdivision on what is currently pristine hillside wilderness. 

In addition, there are currently two adjoining properties on the market sacrificing even more 
of our environment for a high density development.  One is a 90 acre parcel adjacent to Three 
Blind Mice and the other is a 72 acre “nature lovers paradise” that are both offering “vast 
potential for a further high density subdivision”.  This would be the beginning of the end of 
the Naramata Bench as we know it.
 

We need this massive subdivision  
stopped now before it’s too late! 

If you love The Naramata Bench and don’t want to see it             
changed forever, please encourage your friends to sign 
our petition.

You could also contact the Mayor and Council or the media 
and tell them how you feel about paving over this world 
class landscape with suburban, cookie cutter homes, street 
lights, cul-de-sacs and the resulting traffic nightmare.  

email: council@penticton.ca  City of Penticton 250-490-2400

www.change.org
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